
Welcome to the 2021/2022 school year at Rosthern 
Community School!  
 
The staff are excited to welcome all students and 
look forward to our second year together at RCS.  
 
Before the school year gets fully underway, there are 
a few things that we need from families by Friday, 
September 17th:  
 
FORMS 
o Student Information. Please update any changes to your child’s information (phone 

numbers, home address, emergency contacts) and return forms to the school. 
o Driver Authorization Form (Policy 807). Any parents who plan to drive for extra-curricular 

activities, field trips, etc. need to complete and return this(available on the RCS website). 
o Criminal Record Check. Any parent who intends to volunteer at the school or drive students 

must have a completed criminal record check on file.  
 
STUDENT FEES 
o General student fee. We ask students from kindergarten to grade 4 to pay $40 (which 

includes school supplies), and all students in grades 5-12 to pay a general fee of $20 at the 
start of the year – this helps to offset the cost of field trips, SRC activities, extra-curricular 
supplies, project supplies (art, PAA, science), student locks, etc. 

o Athletic fees. Students will be asked to pay $20 per senior sport season (grade 10-12, 
football not included) and $10 per junior sport season (grade 7-9) – this helps to cover costs 
associated with transportation, jerseys, accommodations, etc. These are due within the first 
week of each sport season. 

If any families have questions about these fees or may require some form of financial support, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
OTHER IMPORTANT DETAILS 

• Most school information can be found on our school website, including the student 
handbook and current newsletter. Please visit http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/rostherncommunity/.  

• School calendars, information about busing, and PSSD administrative policies can be found 
on the Prairie Spirit School Division website, http://www.spiritsd.ca.  

 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the office at 
(306) 232 4868, principal Mitch Luiten at mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca, or vice-principal Andrea 
Foster at andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca.  
 
We are looking forward to an outstanding 2021/2022 school year!  
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